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13 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Bikeability Level 1 Cycling Instruction – Year 3 and Year 4 
 
We will be holding Bikeability Level 1 Cycling at Hughenden Primary School on Tuesday 10 October 2023. 
The course is being run by BeSpoke Cycling Instruction and is partially funded by Buckinghamshire Council, 
but we do need a voluntary contribution of £5 to cover the remaining costs. 
 
We have 12 spaces available per year group, which we will fill on a first-come, first-served basis, so please 
return your BeSpoke Cycling Instruction Consent Form (both sides filled in), your HPS Consent Form and 
your contribution to the school office as soon as possible. 
 
The children gain hugely from this crucial training and we hope you will support us in allowing them to take 
part. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Katherine Mann 
Headteacher  
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